
March 29, 2022, Special Bushnell Township Board meeting was called to order with pledge by 

Supervisor Christopher Smith at 6:00 pm at Bushnell Township Hall. 
 

Those present: Supervisor Christopher Smith; Trustee Mike Fitzgerald; Treasurer Karron 

Conklin Bliss; Trustee Patrick Draper; Clerk Louise Belyou;  

resident Dean Whitmore 

 

Motion by Bliss, supported by Fitzgerald to approve payment of $16,242.23 for invoices  

3-09-2022 through 3-29-2022. Motion carried. 

 

Discussion by board regarding proposed budget. Opened public comment for questions 

regarding the budget proposal. 

 

Motion by Draper, supported by Fitzgerald to accept the proposed budget to present at the 

budget hearing which allows for future amendments to Roads and Fire Department for 

unexpected fire department expense and road contracts that exceed budget for 2022-2023 fiscal 

year. Approved. 

 

Motion by Fitzgerald, supported by Draper to approve Road Commission contracts for  

Crush, shape and pave Townhall Road from Boyer Road to M-57 and  

      pave on Boyer Road to Town Hall Driveway - $158,972;  

Two applications of Chloride @ 1,000 gal. per mile on local roads - $14,192.50;  

and One application of Chloride @ 1,650 gal. per mile on local roads - $11,708.81. 

Motion carried. 

 

Budget Hearing will be today, March 29, at 6:15 pm at Bushnell Town Hall. 

 

Motion by Draper, supported by Bliss to adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Louise Belyou, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


